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Veterans Administration Medical
Center

ATTN: Mr. Dexter Dix, Director
Cooper Drive Division
Lexington, KY 40511

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 16-08896-04/90-01

Thank you for your response of October 24, 1990, to our Notice of
Violation issued on October 12, 1990 concerning activities
conducted under NRC License No. 16-08896-04. We have evaluated
your response and found that it meets the requirement of
10 CPR 2.201.

Based on the new information provided to us in your response, we
are deleting Violation A, lack of nursing service representation in
the Radiation Safety Committee, from our records.

We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.
,

sincerely,

ORIGINAL StGNED BY
J. PHILLIP STOHR

J. Philip Stohr, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: Commonwealth of Virginia

V. A. Central Office
ATTN: Dr. M. D. Gross i

Director
Nuclear Medicine SVS -(115)
810 Vermont Ave., Room 927-C
Washington, DC 20420

bec: Document Control Desk
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